
NO. 1 ON 2ND STREET 

ASTORIA, OR

503-325-0033

the

SHIP INN
BRITISH PUB & RESTAURANT

“We’re #1 on 2nd Street!”

Goodbye and thank you to our customers, 
suppliers, friends and families 

for supporting us over the last 43 years. 

We love you all! 
We will be closing 

Sunday, April 30th at 800 pm

Ship Inn Employee Reunion 
Monday, May 1st 

400 to 700 pm
All former employees welcome! 

Come share the memories.

4A THE DAILY ASTORIAN  • THURSDAY, APRIL 27, 2017


